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STRCC
P.O. Box 174334

Arlington, Texas 76003
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Seven Towers R/C Club, Arlington, Texas
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Club Internet Web Links:
http://www.geocities.com/strcc2002/index.htm
http://racingrookies.tripod.com (no www)

Club Upcoming Events

Monday, January 10 at 7:00 PM
Club Meeting at SIMSCO

STRCC 2004 Officers
President: Vice President:
Mario Gonzalez Duane Riedel
(817) 563-5650 (817) 483-2557
Sec. / Treasurer: Newsletter Editor:
Bill Jones            Bruce Anderson
(817) 473-6801 (817) 483-8223

Simsco – December 13, 2004

A check has been sent to AMA for a 
brick bought in Clay Ramskills name. Bill 
Jones is still waiting on news from the 
AMA.

The status of a lease with a landfill 
company is still in the hands of the 
company. The company attorney is still 
looking at the agreement.

Elections were held for 2005. All
2004 officers and editor volunteered to 
continue on. All present voted to keep the 
2004 officers in place.

Submitted –
Bruce Anderson STRCC Newsletter Editor

After the meeting, it was mentioned that 
GSW is going to have a new class of 
Rookie racing. The rules allow for a 40 
size ball bearing engine not to exceed 
$120. No GSW membership is required in 

order to race. If interested contact Craig 
Bevil at (817) 905-6144 or see the GSW 
website www.flygsw.org or 
http://www.flygsw.org/images/pylon2005.htm

I just heard from Mario Gonzalez 
today. A lease for the new flying site has 
been given to STRCC for review and 
signature. The lease has been passed on 
to the club officers for review. Likewise, the 
lease has been sent off to Wes De Cou and 
Joe Beshar at AMA for review.

Hopefully we will be back in the air soon. 
Come to the meeting on January 10 to hear 
details on the new field.


